Richard Avenue Primary School Hurstwood Road Sunderland SR4 7LQ

Head Teacher: Mrs K L Todd



Email: raps@schools.sunderland.gov.uk

Telephone: 0191 500 7990 **Fax:** 0191 597 2640

Website: www.richardavenue.co.uk/

Text Service: 0191 580 0377

9th July 2020

Dear Parents/ Carers

We would love our families to call up to the community room and collect their school report and other items, Mrs Atkinson and Mrs Robson can't wait to see you. If we have children in school, we will send everything with them on Monday including siblings.

Could we ask parents to stick to the times below and adhere to social distancing rules, hand sanitise before entering the building. We will be admitting 2 families at a time, please no more than 2 members of each family.

	Monday 13th July	Tuesday 14th July	School report
9:00-10:30	Year 6	Nursery	 New class teacher
10:30 - 12:00	Year 5	Year 1	Holiday homework!
12:00 – 1:30	Year 4	Year 2	Lost property
1:30 – 3:00	Year 3	Reception (1.30-2.30)	Personal belongings
			 Newsletter

The holiday homework is in the form of work booklets that have been purchased by school. We have booklets for the year group your child is in at the moment, with some children having the workbooks for the year below.

The aim is to keep your children 'ticking over' during the holidays. I cannot stress the importance of this. The response to home learning has been received differently in many homes. Varying from families supporting daily learning, some learning, or none at all. We are predicting children who have done no or limited learning over the 17 weeks we will have been closed, together with another 6 weeks holiday - could potentially be a year behind their age group. I believe this will affect them for the rest of their time in education. We as a school are not miracle workers and cannot close this educational gap. This could be life changing.

Whereas those children who have engaged in learning, especially with support from parents...deserve both recognition and the reward of making great progress.

We have invested over £2,700 to support you, in supporting your child's learning. We really do hope it is a worthwhile investment.

Looking forward to seeing you...



















Karend Todd





